
 
 
 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  13th July 2014 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We pray for the repose of the soul of Christy Sheehan, Lodge Road, 
who died last weekend. We extend our sympathy to his wife Nora, and 
all his family, friends and neighbours. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose  
Anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace 

 
 

 

 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 
      

 

 
 

Mass times:  Tues  - Thurs  10 a.m.     Friday  7 p.m. 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.    19th    7.00 p.m.      Peg O’Neill                   C                     B 
Sun.   20th  10.00 a.m.      Tim Scanlon        Carmel/Collette   B 
Sun.   20th  11.00 a.m.      David Deighan              B                    B            

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 12th 
 
 
Sun. 13th 
 
 
Sat. 19th 
 
 
 
Sun. 20th 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Vera Kelly  ( Ist Anniversary ) 
Christine Williams  (1st Anniversary) 
Patrick (Barney) Moloney 
Christy Farrell 
Bridie Kiely 
Anne Browne 
Kevin Hennessy 
Ann Roughan 
Mike Gleeson 
Tom Reidy 
Connie Enright ( 1st Anniversary ) 
Frank Keogh ( 1st Anniversary ) 

   €6,600 

MaryAnn O’Connor who has made a marvellous recovery 
from a very serious illness would like to thank her family, 
extended family, friends, neighbours, all the people of the 
Parish, for prayers, messages of good wishes, cards, Holy 
Water, medals.  Doctors , Nurses.  The goodness of people 
knows no bounds. 

 

Shannon Airport are facilitating a meeting at the Airport 
on Wednesday the 16th of July at 5.30pm for people who 
might be interested in becoming part of a new independent 
voluntary support group for the Airport. 
Please register your interest at www.eventbrite.ie or tele-
phone or 061-712000. 

Sixmilebridge GAA Club will be having a  
Scrap Metal Collection over the next two weeks.  If any-
one would like to donate any scrap items please contact 
any committee member. 

 

Aware Depression Support Group meets: Ennis–
Tuesdays at 8pm, Day Hospital, Gort Road.  Aware  
Support Groups are free to attend, no referral necessary.  

There are spaces available in all the weekly Poly Drug 
Project Counselling/Support Groups for individuals 
wanting help and support staying clean and sober. All 
groups are counsellor and facilitator led. There are two in 
Ennis (one day and one evening) and one in Limerick 
(day). These groups are sponsored by Bushypark Treat-
ment Centre’s Poly Drug Project and funded by the 
MWRDTF and are free of charge to clients. 
Please contact Ellen O’Neal if you know anyone interested. 
Alternatively,  contact Ellen directly at 065-6840944 or 065-
6862049 (direct line). 

A Prayer for Every Finger of the Hand 
 

Pope Francis has sewn a lot of seeds and is leaving a lot of 

legacies.  From his time in his native Argentina he left us 

with a beautiful little prayer for every Finger of the Hand. 

 

The Thumb is the finger closest to you.   

Begin Praying, therefore for those who are closest to you. 

 

The next finger is the Index Finger.   
Pray for those who take care of people. 

 

 

The next finger is the Longest or the Highest.   

It makes us remember those who govern us. 

 

 

The fourth finger is the Ring Finger.  It might sur-

prise many of us, but this is our weakest finger.  It is 

there to remind us to pray for those who are the 

weakest among us, for those who have to face chal-

lenges, for the sick.   

 

 

And finally we arrive at the Little Finger, the smallest 

of all.  The Little Finger reminds us to pray for 

yourself.  After you have prayed for everyone else, it 

will be at that point that you will be able to under-

stand better what your own needs are. 

 

I’m sure Pope Francis would be asking us this weekend to 

pray for his native Argentina in the World Cup Final. 

Apostolic Work Society would like to 
thank everybody who supported their 
Annual Church Gate Collection for the 
Missions last weekend.   
            Thank You all so much. 

 
Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto 

 

    Numbers drawn  11    13    26    30 

                                            JACKPOT 

Congratulations! 

to 

John Lavelle and Melissa Lake 

Clive Earley and Laura O’Sullivan 

 

who were married recently. 

The Citizens Information Service Mobile Unit will be in 
Sixmilebridge on Friday 1st August from 10 - 4.00 p.m. 

Congratulations!  to the lucky winner of the National   

Lottery in Sixmilebridge last weekend.Also Congratulations 

to Reddan’s Post Office on selling the winning ticket.  

We wish you well. 

http://www.eventbrite.ie

